
Beverly Sail & Power Squadron 
a unit of the United States Power Squadrons® 

"Boating is fun ... We'll show you how" 
 
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING – 5 May 2011 
 
Earn your Merit Mark by helping to run your Squadron!  
  
BRIDGE MEMBERS PRESENT:  
Commander: Cmdr Raymond W. Tilton, AP 
Executive Officer:               Lt/C Robert C. Saint Fournier, P 
Administrative Officer: Lt/C Jack Reed, P (Absent) 
Educational Officer:            Lt/C Edward G. Walsh, SN 
Secretary: Lt/C Michael J. Madison, AP (Absent) 
Treasurer: Lt/C John A. Hagar, AP 
District 18 Officer P/C Alex Arcisz, JN (Absent) 
 
 
o Meeting called to order at 2051 hours by Commander Tilton.  

  
o Pledge of Allegiance was conducted, followed by a moment of silence for our armed 

forces and the passing of Francis LeBrun. 
 

o A special thanks was given to the presenter, Dan Trembly, and Harriet and Robere for 
preparing an excellent dinner. 

 
o Charlie Souza gave an audit report; it was accepted. 
 
o Attendance was completed by sign in. It was determined we had a quorum. 
 
o Reading of the past minutes was not done, since they are on the web site. This was 

accepted by the membership. 
 
o Jim Curran gave a report on Safe Boating Week. 

 
o Walter Riley reported on Vessel Safety Checks. 

 
o Bill Ghen reported on general safety. 

 
o Commander Tilton presented an overview of how the squadron will participate in the 

Coast Guard Safety Day, 21 May. 
 
o Old business – None 

 
o New business - None. 
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OFFICER’S REPORTS 
 
Education Officer:  Lt/C Edward Walsh, SN 
o Suspended schedule – no report provided 
 
Executive Officer:  Lt/C Carol A. Quinn-LeBrun, AP:   
o Suspended schedule – no report provided 
 
Administrative Officer:  Lt/C Robert C. Sant Fournier, P 
o Suspended schedule – no report provided 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Lt/C John Hagar, AP:    
o Suspended schedule – no report provided 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Lt/C Robert Sant Fournier  
Administrative Officer, Beverly Sail & Power Squadron   
   General Meeting 5 May 2011 
 


